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Discover Newsletter – December 2024 

Good news in 2024 

Amidst constant bad news we must not forget that there are people all 
over the world whose aim it is to make the world a better place. 

For example, 
Judith Nambi, a 
Primary School 
Teacher who 
founded a 
school near to 
Masaka in 
Uganda. During 
2024 she visited 
35 schools and 
planted 1500 
tree seedlings 

on the school compounds and gave the pupils a further 500 to plant and care for at home. 

For example, Mpuuga Edigar, left in the picture, a Primary 
School Teacher in Wandegeya, near Mayuge, has 
enthused the teachers in 5 local schools, including a 
secondary school, to plant and care for trees. 

For example, Robert Bwambale 
in Maliba near Kasese who has 
persuaded many farmers of the 
importance of trees both for 
reducing the negative impacts of 
climate crisis, and for improved 

productivity. That is now happening! As a result, they are constantly 
asking for more seedlings.  

As a further encouragement, Robert recently held a training day for 74 
farmers and, to their delight, gave each a pair of rubber boots. 

All our 15 African colleagues are extremely 
grateful for your support over the past few 
years. As a result of your generosity, in 
2024 these highly motivated people have 
planted and distributed well over 30,000 
tree seedlings. Their communities are now 
gratefully enjoying the many benefits from 
the trees they planted in previous years. 

Please continue with your generous 
support for another year. 

With our best wishes for a blessed Advent 
season,   

Keith Lindsey and the Discover-Team 
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